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Advent House Report for PEM  
         March 6, 2017 

 
 
 Residents:    
 
We have been blessed to care for five Residents and their families from January 4, 2017 til now.     
  
Staff:  Remain dedicated and hard working. 
 
Finance Committee: 
 
Annual Appeal very successful. 
 
Meeting scheduled in the near future 
 
Fundraising:  See Vicki Deady’s report 
 
Shop Committee:  continues to work diligently on moving forward. Most hopeful to have positive feed back by next 
meeting. 
  
 
2017 Gala:      Our Gala is planned for Saturday, April 8, 2017 at Monroe Golf Club. Please see fliers, post at your 
churches and encourage attendance at this very important fundraiser for our Home.  We are all feeling very heavy 
hearted and so sad with the passing of our dear committee co-chair Kate Leakfeldt. Please keep her family in your 
prayers. We will miss her integrity, vision, generous heart and graciousness. 
 
House Maintenance:      In good order; new shower chair; new toilet seats; snow team doing great job.  Tree trimming 
finished. 
 
 
 
Volunteers:     
 
 Our volunteers remain our greatest asset and greatest need. We have a need for someone to assume the lead with 
overseeing the outside maintenance and yard care.  (willing to give guidance to volunteers, day of caring groups etc.) 
We would like to invite all of you to our Hearts Pulse Inservice pot luck dinner at Perinton Presbyterian Church on 
March 22 at 6PM. 
 
We thank you for your dedication, support and all that you do for this Home and us as a staff.   
 
 
Peace,  
Glenda Hastings, Director 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


